
  

 

It was a perfect venue for the event.  I really appreciated the sessions in different rooms and the fact we didn’t 
have to walk all over a large campus to do so.  The space is beautiful.  I felt like I was visiting someone’s home 
rather than a conference center.  The view is wonderful and all the window’s gives you the feeling you are part 
of nature rather than in a dark meeting room.  And the staff…  Everyone was so accommodating.  I know we 
made last minute changes and all requests were met with a smile.  
 
The food was delicious!  No bland conference food, but more like home cooked meals.  Kudo’s to the chef.  The 
bar area is especially cozy and the bartenders treated us like we were friends in a pub.  Special thanks to 
Stella.  She was so helpful and kind.  It is evident she loves working there by the way she treats visitors.   A few 
of us set up a work zone in the bar area on Wednesday while we were waiting to present and Stella took such 
good care of us.  It was so appreciated after two busy days.  
 
After our experience at Cobblestone Creek, I will definitely recommend it to other groups at [our company] and 
look forward to our next meeting there.   
 

 
We had a terrific experience with the entire personnel at Cobblestone Creek County Club and I’m extremely 
grateful for making my daughter’s Quinceanero memorable! It’s a week later and I’m still getting text messages, 
e-mails and phone calls from family members and friends who can’t say enough about the venue, the food and 
the attention to detail.  We have loved ones who came from Puerto Rico, Florida, North Carolina, Delaware, 
Maryland, Virginia, New York, Boston and Philadelphia and everyone had a wonderful time.   
 
Thank you for your flexibility on the days leading to the event and for all the guidance and support.  Even the 
club members who were around that day made us feel welcomed, even took pictures for us on our cell phones 
and complimented us on how nice everyone looked during the special occasion.   
 

 



 

 

 

“For the last 15 years I have been bringing guests, friends and clients to Cobblestone Creek CC (formerly 
Greenacres CC). This year has been the best in terms of the community vibrancy, staff attention to details, and 
level of excitement. With a friendly greeting, knowledgeable staff, fine food, comfortable amenities, my guests 
feel at home and never feel intimidated. Everyone wants to come back and play again.”  

 
 
“My organization plays and hosts golf outings at several courses throughout the year and our past experiences at 
Cobblestone Creek (formerly Greenacres) has been nothing but exceptional. After reviewing various options, we 
decided to join Cobblestone Creek and turned out to be the best decision. My family is enjoying the new golf 
course as well as all the non-golf events that are pretty unique and interesting. All the members are very friendly, 
welcoming and the staff is not only professional but also pleasant and makes us feel at home.” 

 
The evening was great. Per usual, the food was delicious and the staff was amazing. Also - as you promised - 
everything was perfectly on time. So, a big thank you!  

Thank you, thank you! The food and service were great.  It was a pleasure to work with you all and I will be sure 
to spread the word amongst others who hold positions similar to mine!   
 

THE EVENT WAS STELLAR! 
 


